February 13, 2019

Northwest Onion Company would like to show our support for HB 2451 to repeal mandatory
inspections from the Oregon Dept of Agrxculm;re

We have our own “in house” inspector th does exactl -what the ODA inspector does and more.
Our in house inspector is In our warchguset - Ve pack our opions and does not do

only spot checks like the ODA mspector Because of thf 1me mspectlon we do, we feel we -
are doing as good ora better job than the state pald insps :

ﬁnancml disadvantage with our
spector.  We still
e feld from a

We feel having mandatory:wspecti' ‘
competitors in neighborin,
believe that food' safety 50
financial standpomt o

We feel hke we are being penahze ar than
other onion p _ 2ds in the W : ] areas. [t max orus to
sell to the same Onion markets-as; h rid 1daho packets be to factor in
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Greg Bentett, President
Northwest Onion Co.
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